
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency advises SH1 
between Mangamuka and Kaitaia is closed due to 
significant damage to the road caused by extreme 
weather. We are repairing 15 critical slips and the 
road is planned to reopen in late 2024.  

The official detour route is via State Highway 10 
and may add up to 40 minutes to the journey. 
This route is safe for all vehicles, including heavy 
and freight vehicles.  

The Twin Coast Discovery Highway is also open 
and provides a scenic alternative. This route is 
only suitable for light vehicles and campervans.   

Thank you for your patience. 

Turn over for detour information and to access 
the most recent updates about SH1 Mangamuka 
Gorge slip repairs progress. 

Mangamuka Gorge  
road closure



Plan your journey at  
journeys.nzta.govt.nz/northland 

Find out more about the slip repair work  
at nzta.govt.nz/mangamuka 

Contact the Waka Kotahi Northland team  
at northlandproject@nzta.govt.nz  
or 0800 44 44 49

Follow us on Facebook at Waka Kotahi  
NZ Transport Agency – Northland
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